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Menominee County ISD Labor Day Waiver Request
Public Hearing Scheduled:
Menominee County ISD Building
January 25, 2023 at 4:30

On behalf of Carney-Nadeau Public Schools, Menominee Area Public Schools, North Central
Area Schools and Stephenson Area Public Schools, Menominee County ISD is requesting a 3
year Labor Day Waiver starting in the 2023-2024 school year.

This request is being made to continue to support the Early Middle College programs that exist
in each of these districts. This will be the second Labor Day Waiver requested, with the first one
starting in the 2020-2021 school year.

Most recent numbers of Local District Early Middle College Participants:

Carney-Nadeau: 4 students currently enrolled

Menominee Area Public Schools: 20 students currently enrolled
North Central: 8 students currently enrolled

Stephenson Area Public Schools: 32 students currently enrolled

Public Comment:



